
 

 

 

 

December 9th 2019 
Dear Parents, 
 
  On Thursday December 19th the classes in Foundation Stage and KS1 
will be holding a Christmas party. On this day the children may come to school dressed 
in their “party clothes”. Please be aware that the children will still go out to play at the 
normal times in the day, so they will still need warm clothes and sensible footwear. 
  Instead of school lunches or a packed lunch on this day the children will 
be having a party lunch together. Please sign up for the food contribution you are 
willing to make. Lists of required foods will be put up today (Monday December 9th) in 
the school entrance (on the windows) for Indigo and Azure classes. Teal, Aqua and 
Midnight lists will go up in their outside area. (Please remember there is a NO NUTS 
policy in school. Also, please do not use mayonnaise in anything.)  
  The children will also be entertained in the afternoon by Colin from Ace of 
Diamonds– a magician and puppeteer. We would be very grateful if you could send in 
a £1 voluntary contribution to help cover the cost. Please send this into school in an 
envelope with your child’s name and class on it as soon as possible. Thank you. 
     
                    Yours sincerely  
 
 
                          The FS/KS1 Teachers 


